

Team Points					
Mandela	Pankhurst	Turing	Malala		
453	940	321	521 😽	r	

Stars of the Week V Ruby, Jessica, Skye, Nimrita, Alice, Grace

NAVSLATER

Attendance		Target:96%		School: 94.6% ⊗			
Rec	Y1	Y2	Y3	Y4	Y5	Y6	
95.9	92.9	96.7	96.8	91.9	90.1	97.0	
8	\otimes	\otimes	\otimes	\otimes	\otimes	\otimes	

Friday 2nd March 2018

Dear Mums, Dads, Carers and Friends,

Upcoming events

Here is a list of upcoming events before Easter:

Year Six parents SATS meetings: 21.3.18 @ 2.30 & 5.30

Presentation about the upcoming SATS tests the Y6 children will be taking in the summer term.

Year Six steel drum concert: 21.3.18 @ 3.00

Year Six children will celebrate their steel drumming skills with a special assembly for parents.

Year Two parents SATS meetings: 21.3.18 @3.00 & 5.30

Presentation about the upcoming SATS tests Year 2 children will be taking in the summer term.

Road Safety Awareness Day 27.3.18

Easter Play 28.3.2018 @10.00

Y3 and Y4 retelling the Easter story at St Matthew's Church.

Easter egg decorating 28.3.2018

All children invited to take part in our annual egg decorating competition. Prizes for each class to be given out at Celebration Assembly the following day.

Celebration Assembly 29.3.18 @9am

School closes for Easter 29.3.18
School reopens after Easter 16.4.18

Emergency phone numbers

Please can you inform school if your emergency contact details change. We ask for all parents to give us alternative names and numbers of family or friends which we can use in emergency situations. It is important these numbers are up to date.

Staffing news

Mrs Thompson, who worked in our school office, has decided not to return to school. She now wishes to spend time focusing on her family. We will all miss her greatly and I am sure you will join with me in wishing her well for the future.

It has been very challenging for us at school with temporary cover in our school office since before Christmas. Despite doing a wonderful job, this is not the same as two, long-standing members of staff who know our children and families well. I know this situation has been frustrating for parents; our communication and organisation has not been as good as I want it to be. I am sorry for this.

We hope to appoint a new office manager next week and will be advertising for an administrative assistant/receptionist soon. Thank you for your understanding and patience as always.

The Beast from the East!

Unfortunately, the wintery weather caused the

cancellation of a number of planned events this week. We rearrange the Early Years and our trip 40th **Birthday** festivities soon. Despite these problems, the children loved playing in the snow!



Stay warm!

Mr Johnson Headteacher

Let Your Light Shine